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Part of Edukos Trust

www.dunswellacademy.co.uk

5th June 2025

Dear parents and carers

On Wednesday 11th June, we would like to invite children to come to school in their choice of
clothing in exchange for a tombola prize. This could be anything at all from a packet of biscuits to a

bottle of wine, to a tin of beans!

The tombola will take place at the end of sports day on Thursday 12th June back at school on the
playground.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Many thanks for all your support,
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Catherine Burrell

Head of School

All school letters, news and events calendar can be found on the school’s website: www.dunswellacademy.co.uk




